
Source: 
Suzanne Sadler Stone, sister of 2nd Lt Hammond D. Sadler, provided the following 3 
letters.  

Summary of letters included in this file:

Letter # 1 dated 11 October 1945 is from Colonel Carl R. Storrie, 314th 
Bombardment Wing, Air Corps, Commanding to Walter H. Sadler, Hammond Sadler’s 
father – it tells the disappearance of 2nd Lt. Sadler.  This letter was sent and 
received BEFORE the family had received any kind of Official notice from the then 
War Department. 

Letter # 2 dated 09 November 1945 is from Colonel Carl R. Storrie, 314th 
Bombardment Wing Air Corps, Commanding to Walter H. Sadler, Hammond Sadler’s 
father in reply to Mr. Walter Sadler’s letter (which is not which is unavailable) – it 
tells of the gross error his office made in releasing Letter No. 1 before they family 
was officially notified.

Letter # 3 dated 28 December 1945 is from the War Department to Walter H. Sadler, 
Hammond Sadler’s father regarding the known details of the crash of plane. 








